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Michael D. Ambrose, Town Manager

Consideration

Considerations

Consider the Discussion of the NCStrap Project Status, and The Site 
Observation Report from Schnabel Engineering (Project 25-20)

The NCStrap funding that was awarded to the Town in the amount of $300,000 dollars to remove all

vegetation from Lake Landis Dam has been complete, and Schnabel Engineering has completed their Site

Observation of the project.  This successfully completed phase 1 of the repair process for the dam.   Town

Staff are currently seeking Natural Resources Conservation Service grant funding, and other related grant

opportunities to complete the repairs on all three dams, and bring them into compliance with NC DEQ

Dam Safety Division Standards.
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